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Waveney Valley Partnership 
 

10th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sports Days: 4th and 6th July 2022 
 
Sports days this year is going to be split over two afternoons so we can hold a partnership event 
together.  The events will both be held at St. Edmund’s Primary School on the Hoxne Pavilion playing 
field (IP21 5AD) during the afternoon rather than a full day and split into Key Stage groups: 
 

 EYFS/ KS1 pupils will have their events on Wednesday 6th July  

 KS2 pupils on Monday 4th July.   

As the event is a school event we are held accountable for spectators so ask that parents keep to 
watching from the side lines and refrain from taking photographs of other children as this is not 
permitted.  Parents are welcome to join us on the field ready for events to begin at 1.00 pm.  We 
have limited toilet facilities, so there will only be one designated toilet for spectators - this will be 
clearly signposted. 
 
This year there will be no medal ceremonies as medals will be presented to the winning houses 
rather than pupils.  Individual achievements will be celebrated through stickers.  Overall winners will 
be announced at the end of the afternoon and medals presented to pupils. 
 
Children will need to come to school in their PE kit ready for the afternoon, with labelled water 
bottles.  Children will need to be collected from the sports day site and not school.  
 
FAO – St Edmund’s Nursery pupils: If this is not your child’s usual nursery day please speak to Mrs 
Eaton to confirm your child will be taking part. Please be aware that they will be your responsibility 
during the event and will need to arrive at the playing field for 1pm. 
 
I thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Susie Collins 
Academy Head 
Waveney Valley Partnership Schools 
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